
           DAR/SAR/S.R. Relations Committee      
 

 

      The DAR/SAR/S.R. Relations Committee was formed by the Wright 

      Administration to promote a relationship between the National Society 

      Sons of the American Revolution and the National Society Sons of 

      the Revolution and the DAR.  This committee gives these three 

      organizations the opportunity to work together to accomplish our 

              common goals of historic preservation, education, and patriotism. 

 

     Many DAR members are already associated with these  

     organizations through their husbands, sons, or other relatives.   

     So encourage your chapter to reach out to a SAR/S.R. chapter 

     in your area and make plans to support each other.   

 

 

● Invite a SAR/S.R. member to share a program at your DAR chapter meeting and invite his wife                   

to attend. In welcoming her, you might just find a new member. 

● Join in commemorative events such as historic markings, grave markings and invite the                           

SAR Color Guard to add additional flare to one of your celebrations. 

● Plan a picnic and ask a SAR/S.R. chapter to join in this fun time. 

● Invite a SAR/S.R. chapter to join your chapter for a joint meeting. Include their wives, sisters, and friends. 

● Join together with a SAR/S.R. chapter to march in an Independence Day parade, Veteran’s Day        

Parade, Armed Forces Day Parade. 

● Join with the SAR/S.R. to present a school program promoting history and educational programs. 

● Invite the State SAR Color Guard to provide National Color at a state event; or the local chapter             

Color Guard for a local event. 

● Encourage DAR members to refer their sons, relatives, or friends to a SAR/S.R. chapter and                     

ask for the names of their wives, daughters, relatives, or friends in return. 

 

     SAR/S.R. members have already been helping DAR chapters and we as daughters would like to say “thank                     

     you” for their support.  How wonderful it is that we now can honor these compatriots by awarding them with   

     the NSDAR Hannah White Arnett Medal of Distinction. Read more about this award in the July/August 2023   

     DAR Newsletter. 

 

     Increasing membership of our organizations is a common goal of the DAR/SAR/S.R. When you give help to a    

     compatriot, ask him to fill out a SAR/DAR Finder Form and include it with the application when it is mailed in for  

     approval. There is a link for this form on the DAR/SAR/S.R. committee page. 

 

     Also, as you have occasion to interact in activities with the SAR or S.R., please send pictures of your events              

     with the SAR/SR  to Jane Cohen at dar-sar-s.r.relations@nsdar.org,(untouched, uncropped and high                 

     resolution) for the NSDAR Committee webpage to inspire others to interact with our compatriots. Be sure to include a    

     brief description of WHO, WHAT, WHERE, and WHEN wit your picture. 

 

     These are just a few ideas of how you can include these organizations to join in working with the DAR.                          

 

 

                     We are stronger working together! 

Deb Hulse, KS AR State Chair 

508 E. Kansas Ave., McPherson, KS 67460-4440 

deb.hulse.dar@gmail.com 
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